
 

Table of Contents 

 

State/Territory Name:   Maryland  

State Plan Amendment (SPA) #: 19-0010 

This file contains the following documents in the order listed:  

1) Package Information 
2) Approval Letter 
3) Approved SPA Pages 

 

 



DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services 
801 Market Street, Suite 9400 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania  19107  

Division of Medicaid Field Operations East

SWIFT #112020194028 

Dennis Schrader, Medicaid Director 
Maryland Department of Health 
201 West Preston Street 
Baltimore, Maryland 21201 

Dear Mr. Schrader:

Enclosed is a copy of the approved State Plan Amendment (SPA), Transmittal Number 19-0010.
The purpose of this amendment is to update Maryland State Plan to remove the transmission fee 
for telehealth services to align reimbursement delivered via telehealth to in-person reimbursement.

The effective date for this amendment is October 7, 2019. The CMS 179 form and the Approved 
State Plan pages are attached.

If you have questions about this SPA, please contact Ms. Talbatha Myatt of my staff at 
215-861-4259.

Sincerely,

Director
 Group 
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